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March 13, 2019 

 

 
NOTICE TO ACCREDITED GLASS SHOPS 

 
 
Re: Termination of Glass Repair Only Accreditation Status   
 
As announced on February 25, a new agreement has been reached between 
MPI, the ATA, and the MMDA.  
 
As part of the new agreement, the accredited status for glass repair only shops 
will be terminated effective December 31, 2019. In order to remain accredited 
beyond this date, glass repair only shops require: 
 

 A permanent, fixed location  
 

 Glass repair and replacement capability 
 
For clarity, temporarily-erected facilities (e.g., tents) will not be permitted after 
December 31, 2019. 
 
These criteria are in addition to all other accreditation requirements.  
 
If you have any questions about this notice, please contact the Accredited Repair 
department using the Repair Shop Support Line. 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-LVAA-2019-Initial.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/contact.html

